
Monday, November 25, 2024 Announcements 

 

 The Argyle SR Boys Soccer team are the PROVINCIAL CHAMPIONS for the first time in 36 
years. In Saturday's Gold Medal game, Argyle defeated Burnaby North 1 - 0. 
The team was defensively brilliant throughout the entire championships, conceding only 
one goal in the five matches.  
 

 Attention skiers and boarders! We will be having an information meeting tomorrow at 
the start of lunch in room 141 (Mr. Robertson's room). Please come by to find out about 
this year’s Ski and snowboard Team. See you then! 
 
 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday this Friday, hosted by your student 
council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance starting at 
8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our popcorn 
station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy vibe, and 
don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your coziest clothes 
or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See you there! 

 

 Hey Argyle, Students' Council here. We want to make this year as enjoyable and 
memorable as we can, so we're asking YOU what YOU want to see this year! Please scan 
the QR codes around the school on TV slides, and posters to participate and let us hear 
your voice. 

 
 

 Come and meet your first responders today at lunch in the parking lot.  Fire, ambulance 
and police will be here to answer your questions. 

 
 


